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NOTICE OF MANDATORY INFORMATIONAL HEARING REGARDING NORTH 
END LICENSEES UTILIZING OUTDOOR DINING

You are hereby notified that the Licensing Board for the City of the Boston and the Inspectional 
Services Department will conduct a virtual mandatory informational hearing regarding all 
establishments located in the North End utilizing outdoor dining (the “North End Licensees”) on 
Tuesday, March 30, 2021 at 4:00 p.m. (the “Mandatory Informational Hearing”).

The Mandatory Informational Hearing is being held to discuss outdoor dining in the North 
End, requirements and expectations, and enforcement efforts and potential disciplinary action.

Zoom Link: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/9059823409
Meeting ID: 905 982 3409; Dial In Number: (646) 876-9923

THE INFORMATIONAL HEARING IS MANDATORY FOR NORTH END LICENSEES. 
ANY NORTH END LICENSEE FAILING TO ATTEND MAY BE DELAYED IN 
COMMENCING OPERATIONS OF OUTDOOR DINING.

The Mandatory Informational Hearing will be held pursuant to M.G.L. ch. 30, s. 20, M.G.L. ch. 138, 
s. 12, 14, 15, 23, 34, and 77, M.G.L. ch. 140 s. 2, 9, and 177 and Governor Charlie Baker’s executive 
order issued March 22, 2020, temporarily modifying certain requirements of the Open Meeting Law 
(M.G.L. ch. 30A s. 20) due to the ongoing public health crisis related to Covid-19 (coronavirus).

Please contact the Board at (617) 635-4170 or licensingboard@boston.gov with any questions.

For the Board,
Lesley Delaney Hawkins
Lesley Delaney Hawkins, Esq.
Executive Secretary
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